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SHIRE COUNCIL

19 June 2018

Administration Office
&4 - 66 Front St Mossman
Enquiries;  Jenny Elphinstone T 07 4099 9482 P Q7 4099 2444

Our Ref! MCUC 280072018 (Doc 1D 880310) F 07 4048 2002
Your Ref: P0O-3551 20174485

Mr Stephen Maloney
152 Rykers Rd
CAPE TRIBULATION QLD 4873

emaif capetriborserides@gmaif.com
admincns@gmacert.com.au

Dear Sir

EXTENSION OF INFORMATION RESPONSE PERIOD
(GIVEN UNDER SECTION 13 OF THE DEVELOPMENT ASSESSMENT RULES)
Council refers to your request received today {Council Document |ID: 860311). Council agrees
to extend the applicant’s response period to the 30 August 2018.

For any further enquiries in regards to this matter please contact Mrs Jenny Elphinstone of
Council's Development Assessment and Coordination branch, Sustainable Communities
on direct telephone, (07) 4089 9482 or by email jenny .elphinstone@doualas.qld.gov.au .

Yours faithfully
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